From: Tab Omar
Sent: 02 December 2014 15:08
To: Planning
Subject: F.A.O. Caroline Ford - Environmental Statement - "Community Hall - Nursery Residential Longford Park Phase 2" - 14/01835/REM

Dear Ms Ford

I acknowledge receipt of your council’s letter, dated 26 November 2014.

We have no comments to make on this application.

Regards

Tab Omar

National Planning Casework Unit

Department for Communities and Local Government

5 St Philips Place

Colmore Row

Birmingham B3 2PW

Telephone:  0303 444 8072
